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REQUEST OF ENCHANTED KINGDOM, INC. TO PROMOTE ITS EDUCATIONAL
PROGRAMS TO SCHOOLS IN THE NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

This is in reference to the attached Memorandum OASOPS No. 2023-
L257 from Francis Cesar B. Bringas, Assistant Secretary for Operations,
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary for Operations, dated March
29, 2023, on the request of Enchanted Kingdom, Inc. to promote its
Educational Programs to Schools in the National Capital Region.

In line with this, Enchanted Kingdom presented several educational
programs they developed for their potential student guests, promoting
educational programs to generate awareness and encourage students to visit.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

Encl.: As stated
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Republic of tlbhe Philippines
Bepartment of Education

OPERATIONS

OASOPS No. 2023-L257
MEMORANDUM

TO : WILFREDO E. CABRAL
Regional Director, National Capital Region

LLL

FROM : FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS
Assistant Secretary for Operations
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT : Request of Enchanted Kingdom, Inc. to Promote Its
Educational Programs to Schools in the National Capital
Region

DATE : March 29, 2023

This Office respectfully endorses the attached letter from Lynn G. Adante, Sales
Head, Enchanted Kingdom, Inc., dated January 27, 2023, which was received by
this Office on March 14, 2023, regarding their request to promote their educational
programs to schools in the National Capital Region.

Kindly evaluate the aforementioned request subject to existing laws and applicable
policies of the Department of Education, particularly the policy against class
disruptions. Likewise, please furnish a report on the action taken on this matter to
this Office within seven (7) days upon receipt in compliance with Republic Act No.
11032 or the “Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery
Act of 2018".

For your appropriate action.
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